From: kevin intini

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 10:18 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Climate emergency

City of Hamilton clerk

While issuing a climate emergency is an important step in a positive direction actions are what is
desperately needed.

As leaders of our community you have a duty to the public to communicate the severity of the climate
situation and provide solutions. These solutions are likely to be extreme and will demand sacrifices.
There will be opposition to the necessary measures, but science is on your side and you must remain
focused on the task.

We have never seen an issue as complex and dire as climate change. Creating sustainable, resillant,
equitable communities is the only thing that matters. Our civilizations continued existence depends on
it.

Sincerely

Kevin Intini
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